
   

 

 

 

 

Monday 3rd March  

Rec/1 visit to Primrose Nursery on Altrincham 

Road 

3.30-4.15pm Judo (in the hall) 

3.30– 4.30 PFC 

Tuesday 4th March  

 

Wednesday 5th March 

Year 3/4 Outcomes morning 9am in the hall  

Year 5/6 Eureka (please wear school uniform) 

Forest School for Rec/1 

 

Thursday 6th March 

World Book Day 

Year 5 and 6 Love Music Trust lessons in 5/6 

Friday 7th March  

 

DIARY DATES 

                               Weekly Newsletter 

Netball Skills at Wilmslow High SchoolOn 

Tuesday, Mrs Jones our PE lead  took some 

amazing Year 5 /6 children to Wilmslow High 

School for a fun netball festival. The children learnt 

lots of new skills to make them better netball players. 

They were all a real credit to our school as they        

behaved impeccably.   

 

 

 

 

28th February 2025 

School Dinners—Week 3 

Mrs Chignell   01625 917280  

head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 



   

 

 

 

      

Mr Smith’s PE Awards 

This term, the  children have started to 

learn  orienteering skills which need good  

listening skills within a group which Finn 

was awarded the KS1 certificate for.  

Olivia T showed excellent leadership  skills 

to be awarded the KS2 award this week.  

 

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Friday of the 

attendance award was   

Year 1/2 

 

Whole School 90.8% 

 Rec/1 90.1 %                                                   

Y1/2   92.3%                                                       

Y3/4 88.7% 

Y5/6 92% 

Headteacher’s Award 

This week Ava in Year 6  has been awarded my 

Headteacher’s Award for her hard work and         

commitment to her learning. Ava has impressed her 

teachers with her increased confidence which has 

seen her make great personal progress. Well done 

Ava– you really do deserve your award. 

      Styal Star of The Week 

The Styal Value  of the Week is 

Ambition 

Reception– Joshua 

Year 1– Elsie 

Year 2– Freya 

Year 3– Poppy 

Year 4– Pixie 

Year 5– William 

Year 6– Sammy 



   

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Knowsley Safari Park  

The children in Year 3 

and 4 had such an   

amazing time at 

Knowlsey on  Thursday. 

These photographs 

show just what a great 

time they all had seeing 

so many animals on the 

safari and the sealion show. 

 More photographs to come on the gallery page on the website. 



   

 

 

 

      

Science in Year 5 and 6  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children experimented with static electricity by rubbing balloons on   

different  fabrics and placing them over different materials such as paper,   

sugar and tea leaves to see if the static electricity would make them stick.  



   

 

 

 

      

Great Work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Loic has been working on a project following his  History topic about The Titanic. We were so pleased 

with the research and design he had done to create his own model Titanic. His attention to detail is    

incredible and he is very proud of it.  Masie was so excited to show her science work relating to static 

electricity, explaining in detail the experiments she had carried out. Ruby and Alfie printed their own 

penguins inspired by the book ‘Lost and Found’ and talked about how they had created theirs. Otis’ 

effort with his writing made Mrs MacDonald immensely proud and judging by his smile, Otis too!       

Similarly, when Isaac shared his maths solving money problems with multiplication his was bursting with 

pride. 

What a great week of work– well done to you all. 



   

 

 

 

      

Glimpses of Spring 

We thought that Spring had arrived early on Tuesday at lunchtime. As 

a result, my trusty photographer Benjamin helped me capture how the 

sunshine made our lunchtime play so much more fun. 

Children in Year 3 made a fantastic  Stone Age village from natural   

materials which then inspired Grace’s bird’s nest and fairy garden and 

then for Freya to start to write the alphabet from fallen sticks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is amazing what a little bit of sunshine, imagination and 

team work can do! 



   

 

 

 

      

Seren, Jyoji, Dax and 

Benjamin gave up 

some of their half 

term break            

supporting their local 

community with 

planting snowdrops, 

litter picking and 

cleaning signs.  

It makes such a 

difference to the    

local community and visitors to see Styal looking so lovely. Thank you to all the adults 

who helped too. 

 



   

 

 

 

      

World Book Day 

Thursday 6th March 

 

On Thursday 6th March, Styal 

Primary will be  celebrating 

World Book Day where we  

invite children to come to 

school dressed in a book   

character of their choice.  

Mrs Yardley Goldrick sent out 

a letter before half term with 

details about the event.  

There are also lots of           

engaging and educational    

activities available on the 

World Book Day website, so 

please feel free to visit and 

have a look on the link below. 

   

.  

 

 

World Book Day - World Book Day | World Book Day is a registered charity. Our mission is to give every child and young per-

son a book of their own.  

 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/
https://www.worldbookday.com/


   

 

 

 

      

Parents of Styal had a ’New to You’ Pop Up Uniform Shop on Friday after school where 

many uniform items were available. Thank you to Gemma and Vicky for organising this for 

our families.  

Parents of Styal are hoping to repeat this event  monthly to help support families keeping 

the cost of uniform items down. 

We also would like to make a plea for all uniform items to be named. We have an           

increasing amount of items especially black PE hoodies and jumpers and cardigans with 

no name. 

.  
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